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March 15, 2016

Dear Principal and/or Chief Guidance Counselor:

I am pleased to inform you that I, along with Congressman Matt Salmon and Congfessman
David Schweikert, will host a United States Service Academies Conference on Saturday, April 23,
2016. The conference details are:

Horizon High School
5601 East Greenway Road
Scottsdale, Arizona 85254

Saturday, April 23, 2016
10:00 a.m. — noon

This nonpolitical conference is free of charge and open to all Arizona high school and middle
school students and their parents. Representatives of the Air Force, Coast Guard, Merchant Marine,
Military, and Naval Academies, along with parent and alumni associations, will be in attendance.
The representatives will explain the unique academic, military and career opportunities the
academies have to offer. Congressional staff will also be present to answer questions about the
required Congressional application and nomination process.

Whether it’s the chance for a first-rate, free college education or to pursue a rewarding
military career, the service academies offer opportunities like no other institution of higher learning.
They are competitive with the nation’s most prestigious schools, and this conference will give your
students a better understanding of the requirements, demands, and benefits of an academy education.

This conference provides high school students and their parents with one-stop shopping for
information about the service academies. So that students attending your school may be properly
notified of this program, I am enclosing posters suitable for placement in career centers and college
guidance offices. Any other assistance you might choose to provide in advertising this conference
would be appreciated.

Should you have any questions or desire more information, please don’t hesitate to contact
Sandy Ledy or Chelsea Lett in my Phoenix office at 602-840-1891.

Thank you for all of the good work you do.
Sincerely,

il

JEFF FLAKE
United States Senator

http://www.senate.gov/Flake
PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER



